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To act justly, to love tenderly and to 
walk humbly with your God. Micah 6:8 

 

 

 

 
 
 
2 June 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Bunbury Catholic College Year 7, 2026 Enrolments 
 
Enrolments for Year 7 2026 are now open. 
 
While 2026 may seem like a long way off, the College encourages interested families of current Year 
4 students to enrol now in order to be considered for Year 7 in 2026. 
 
Year 7 2026 Enrolment timeline - 

• June 2023 – Enrolments for Year 7 2026 open 

• June 2024 – Year 4 Parent Information Evening 

• July 2024 – Interview offers will be emailed to families 

• August 2024 – Interviews will take place 

• September 2024 – Letters of Offer will be emailed to families 

• October 2024 – Final date for families to return acceptance of offer to the College 

For further information please contact our Registrar Geraldine Bowman on 9721 0019 or 
visit Enrolments - Bunbury Catholic College. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Michael Pepper 
Principal 
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